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Whew! A packed few weeks for TBRCITW! We first  

celebrated an amazing women, outgoing President 

Vickie Cavey during a surprise farewell event at Alice and 

Pete's inside the Sawgrass Marriott on the 23rd of June. 

Lots of laughs, masks and good fun was had. It was quite a 

task getting Vickie to the hotel and for that a BIG thank 

you to everyone who helped to get her to her own party!  

Thank you to Todd Hickey for helping to coordinate such a 

fun evening.  

The last meeting of 

our 2019-2020  

Rotary Year 

wrapped up last Thursday with a bang! We heard a  

fantastic member spotlight from Charlie Chacos.  

Thank you for sharing your story with us! Our awards  

ceremony followed a few notable mentions to include a 

moment of silence for longtime beloved member George Fetherston. You are missed  

everyday.  Rotary awards went to Jim Van Horn was honored with the Don Blackburn award.  

Rookie of the Year went to Bethany Mathewson. Congratulations on making such an impact to 

our club! Charter Member Al Hammack was named Rock Star of 

Rotary. Of course he was!  Beverly Flanagan was presented the 

Service Above Self Award.  I remember us bonding  over Ecology 

Day!  Drum roll please….one of fellow Rotaractors was awarded 

the Rotarian of the Year award.  Congratulations Marc Savy on his 

well deserved  

recognition. Check out 

the award themselves 

are they beautiful! 

 Congratulations to all 

who received awards. 

You all ROCK!  

July 9th Program: 

 

Invocation:  

Todd Bowman  

Pledge: Lorraine Dorsa 

Join us this week as 

our new President 

Sam Hall takes the 

reigns and  

introduces his Board/

Committee Chairs.  

Don’t miss it!  
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Topic: Rotary Club of Ponte Vedra Beach, July 9, 2020 ZOOM 
Meeting 

Looking forward to our first meeting for the Rotary year  
2020-21. Below are the ZOOM meeting details. 
 
Our Agenda: 
Invocation/Pledge 
Announcements  
Rotary International Convention updates 
New Board and Committee Chair Introductions 
5 Way Test  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88687531874  

Volunteers Needed!  
 

Junior Achievement of North Florida is in 

need of volunteers to join them to teach 

virtual classes to students in elementary, 

middle and high school summer camps. 

Want to learn more? Visit: https://

www.claytodayonline.com/stories/ja-in-

need-of-virtual-volunteers-for-summer-

camps,23222 

It was necessary to 

take another look at 

this amazing group of 

 gentlemen. Our  

Charter Members 

looking sharp in a few 

pics. We are so  

thankful for all of our 

members especially 

when we get to take a  

moment to celebrate 

our members who 

helped to make 

TBRCITW what it is  

today!  

An emotional farewell to Bogey Grill this 

past week.  A note from Derek Prince, 

owner of Bogey and former members of 

TBRCITW: As you all know, current events 

with the coronavirus has put an enormous 

strain on our country and economy. After 

much consideration, the decision has been made to close the Bogey Grille  

effective Friday July 3rd. The Bogey Grille family would like to extend a heartfelt 

thank you to the entire Ponte Vedra community for gracious support over the last 

sixteen plus years. We have been very blessed over the years to be part of a  

wonderful community and the many unforgettable memories that were created 

here. Again, we sincerely thank everyone for all the great times here at The Bogey 

Grille and we wish you the best.  Best regards, Derek Prince and Staff 
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